Paws and Claws Society, Inc.

1017 Grove Avenue ♥ Thorofare, NJ 08086 ♥ (856) 848-7664

PARTNERS IN PREVENTION NOT DESTRUCTION

January 13, 2017

Dear Veterinarians,

During our first "Cat Spay Day" in 1995, held in NJ, Paws and Claws Society (PACS) distributed 200 spay/neuter coupons to eligible residents in our designated target community. The event was a complete success thanks in large part to the help and cooperation of the County Board of Chosen Freeholders and the local veterinary community.

"Cat Spay Day" not only met its primary objective of addressing the cycle of cruelty caused by pet overpopulation, but the event also provided some very insightful information, which Paws and Claws Society continues to utilize to this day when developing new programs.

On February 28, 2017, Paws and Claws Society, in partnership with Gemini Farm in Rome, PA, plans to sponsor our 22nd annual "Cat Spay Day" by offering coupons for free cat spay/neuter surgery to eligible residents of the Hearts Mobil Home Park, Seven Hills Mobil Home Park or Modern Homes Mobil Home Park. Mobil Home Parks are notorious for the large numbers of unaltered cats that continually produce litter after litter of homeless cats destined to suffer and die.

Our 2017 "Cat Spay Day" is in keeping with the mission of our "SAFER Cats on the Border" program currently being offered in Rome, PA and Nichols, NY. Both programs are designed to elevate the status of felines in the community through programs of spay/neuter, adoption, education and medical care. We hope our 2017 "Cat Spay Day" initiative will again be a cooperative effort between PACS, Gemini Farm, local animal advocates, government officials, and, of course, the most important group in this partnership; you, the participating veterinarians.

We ask again for your participation in this important event by agreeing to redeem Paws and Claws Society "CAT SPAY DAY COUPONS" and billing PACS a total of \$125 itemized as follows:

- \$55 Spay/Neuter Surgery
- \$20 Rabies & Distemper Vaccinations
- \$30 FeLv combo test
- \$20 Towards Internal & External Parasite Treatment/Prevention

Paws and Claws Society is most grateful for all the past assistance from our local veterinarians. With the continued support and encouragement of the veterinary community, we can prevent the unnecessary killing of America's most popular companion animal by preventing unwanted births.

Please respond by <u>January 31</u> with a phone message to Diana at (570)-395-3668 or by email to loopie@epix.net. Should you need more details, please don't hesitate to contact Diana or me.

Sincerely yours,

Jean Smith Founder & Administrator

